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Date Received: December 28, 2010
Request: PSNH — 52

REQUEST

Date of Response: January 11, 2011
Withess: George McCluskey

Did you compare the Laidlaw PPA pricing to: (i) the announced PPA pricing for Cape
Wind; or (ii) any of the three biomass PPAs executed pursuant to competitive
solicitations under the Connecticut Project 150 process? If not, why not? If so, what
were the results?

RESPONSE:

No. Mr. McCluskey considers the pricing for the Cape Wind project not a sound basis
for determining the public interest ofNew Hampshire customers and has no familiarity
with the Connecticut Project 150 process.
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